
November 30 2012

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Bedford Waste Services Corp.
Petition for Authority to Refinance / Finance

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed please find the original and seven copies of the Petition for Approval of
Refinancing of Existing Note / Past Due Amounts and Financing for 2012 Leach Field
Rejuvenation and Vents on behalf of Bedford Waste Services Corp. (“Bedford” or
“Company”). The filing includes the petition, direct testimony, financing schedules and
the new promissory note. A copy of the filing has been provided to the Office of
Consumer Advocate. A copy has also been provided to the board members of the
homeowner association.

Bedford respectfully requests authority to borrow $170,000 from its owner,
Robert S. LaMontagne, over 15 years at a fixed interest rate of 8%. Approximately
$142,000 will be used to refinance the existing 2000 promissory note and $28,000 will be
used to finance a portion of the 2012 rejuvenation of a leach field and installation of vents
and financing costs.

If you, the Staff and/or the Commissioners have any questions or comments, or
need additional information, please contact me directly at 207-423-0215.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr


